
 SEPTEMBER 2023 

Brothers and Sisters 

 

Here it is September already.  Oregon is enjoying the beautiful early fall weather.  A 

group of auxiliary members were on hand to welcome our National President Carla 

Martinez to the Oregon Coast. The Aisle of Honor to welcome our National President 

was so wonderful and a huge turnout. Thank you, Madam President Debbie Little for 

a few fun days exploring the beautiful Oregon Coast.  

 

Membership is moving in the right direction, but please remember to get all your 

annual members paid and let us make Oregon shine.  This month we will be 

celebrating the Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary 109th Anniversary on September 

15.  Hope you all celebrate the anniversary and move forwards to make us a stronger 

Team Oregon. 

 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the National Presidents C.A.F.E. in Salt Lake 

City September 18 and 19.  If your going safe travels and we will see you there. 

Best Regards 

 

 


